
Dear Friends,

As part of our church’s 150th Celebration, the Stewardship Committee of Grace Church on-the-Hill
welcomes you to our Fall “150 for 150” Monthly Giving Campaign. This fall’s fundraising campaign is very
important for Grace Church on-the-Hill as it is focused on substantially increasing our monthly revenues
to better meet our ongoing financial obligations. Our goal is to have 150 parishioners complete a
“Monthly Pledge” and submit their pledge on “Giving Sunday” December 1, 2024.

Grace Church on-the-Hill recently celebrated our wonderful Sesquicentennial with Archbishop Fred Hiltz
and Bishop Patrick White. We look forward to the next 150 years and our church’s continuing
development. Our newly published book “150 Years of Grace” in Chapter 5 shares “a look into our
future,” a 10 year strategic plan or “roadmap” involving 12 specific sectors where Grace Church will
continue to evolve and also thrive. Your financial support is key in supporting Grace Church-on the-Hill’s
continuing evolvement and helping the church to plan and build for it’s future.

Please see the enclosed Narrative Budget which also outlines the different ways to give to Grace Church
on-the-Hill. You will also see an enclosed Pledge Form. A pledge is your estimate of your financial
commitment to Grace Church for 2025 and how you wish to pay for your pledge.Your “Monthly Pledge
Amount” that you wish to give to the church can be any size or amount. The more important factor is the
“Consistency of the Giving.” Every Pledge amount given “big or small” has a positive impact on our
church and community.

Once you have decided on your level of support for our 2025 “150 for 150” Monthly Giving Campaign,
please complete the pledge form and mail it back to the church. If you do not wish to send it by mail just
bring it to the church. Your donations to Grace Church on-the-Hill will generate a tax receipt which
creates tax credits on your annual income tax return. If your financial circumstances change during the
pledge period, you can always adjust your pledge by calling the church office.

We thank you for your kind consideration of this request and may the peace of God enrich us all as we
wish you and your family peace and prosperity for the rest of 2024 and in 2025.

Yours Sincerely,

George Luxton

GRACE 150
Grace Church on-the-Hill 2025 

Monthly Giving Campaign 

For150

Chair of The Stewardship Committee

P.S. If you have any questions or concerns about your 2025 pledge, please contact us by leaving your
name and number with the Church office. We will get back to you promptly.


